June 22, 1965

Mr. Carl Dabelstein
12524 "C" Street
Omaha, Nebraska

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

This will acknowledge and thank you for your re-
ception report. Your report has been checked
against our master log, and this is to verify
your reception as reported. Thank you for let-

ting us hear from you.

Very truly yours,
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Walter M. Nelson
Engineering Director
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